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LEGAL NOTICE

Town of Westminster -- Planning Board
Public Hearing for Earth Removal & Stormwater Permits
for Lot I-8 in the Westminster Business Park, Theodore Drive
Westminster Business Park LLLC (Owner/Applicant)

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster, pursuant to Sections 97
(Earth Removal) and 169 (Stormwater Management) of the Town’s General Bylaws, that the
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday April 12, 2022 at 7:00 PM in the Select
Board meeting room in Town Hall, 11 South Street, to discuss the following permit
applications:

Application for an Earth Removal Permit to remove 965,000 cubic yards of material for Lot I-8
within the Westminster Business Park (Tax Map 72, Lot 2) and application for a Stormwater
Permit, which is required to disturb over an acre of land.

A copy of the plan is available for public review at the Town Clerk’s office and the Planning
Department during normal office hours.




